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Tuesday 9th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
RE: - Year 5 School Trip to the Royal Observatory, Greenwich 
 
Our Science topic this half term is Space.  We are discussing the question "Is the Earth at the centre of our 
universe?". 
 
As part of the learning experience, and to help our children formulate ideas and opinions, we will be taking them 
on a school trip to the Royal Observatory in Greenwich.  
 

When: Monday 29th November 2021 
Leaving School: 9:15am 
Returning to School: 3:45pm 
Cost: £6 per child 

 
Payment and consent 
To help cover the cost of the visit, we are asking parents to pay £6 per pupil.  Consent for your child to participate 
in the school trip must also be recorded.  Both consent and payment should be made via Pay360.  Please pay as 
soon as possible, but by Friday 19th November at the latest. 
 
Dress Code 
Full school uniform must be worn.  It is important that children are reminded of our behaviour expectations whilst 
representing Holy Trinity Lamorbey in public. 
 
Lunch 
As it’s an all-day trip, the children will need a packed lunch.  If you are entitled to Free School Meals, then one will 
be provided for you.   
 
Volunteers 
If you can accompany us on this school trip, please email admin@htl.org.uk with your details. 
 
Other information 
We will be taking public transport.  As our children are under 11 years old, it’s not compulsory for them to wear 
masks, nevertheless, if you want to provide your child with one, and some hand sanitiser, then please do so. 
 
Children can bring spending money with them to buy souvenirs – this is optional.  However, as we have a tight 
schedule, we cannot guarantee we will be able to visit the gift shop.    
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

  
Ms K Sime Mr J Boyd 
Year 5KS Teacher Year 5JB Teacher 
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